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One-Act Play Festival Subcommittee Report
Background: The One Act- Play Subcommittees were first formed in June of 2013 and have had
several successful years of productions. PAC will be working on plans for the 2021 festival.

Hear an update from Committee members and form a Subcommittee to discuss further if necessary.
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